
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: May 9, 2025 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       May 21, 2025 Board Meeting 

 

 

Informational: 

 

The following parents will be chaperoning class trips for Glassboro students. All chaperones 

have completed Tier I applications. 

 

Wilbert Lemuel Gregorio Cuevas 

Lisa D’Amico Emily Zimmermann 

Blanca Vasquez Hernandez Gabriela Monroy 

Maryori Acicle Danielle Long 

David Holloway Joseph Pizarro 

Sarah Tarasevich Ryan Mitchell 

  

 


